
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 8 February 2007 

14. NEW ZEALAND COMMUNITY BOARDS’ CONFERENCE 2009  
 
 The Board considered a report seeking funding from each Community Board to enable planning to 

begin for the 2009 New Zealand Community Boards’ Conference being hosted by the Christchurch 
City Council and further, to nominate a Board member to the Planning Committee. 

 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 (a) To allocate $500 from its 2006/07 discretionary fund towards the planning of the 2009 New 

Zealand Community Boards’ Conference in Christchurch. 
 
 (b) To appoint Ann Jolliffe as the Board’s representative on the 2009 New Zealand Community 

Boards’ Conference Planning Committee. 
 
 


